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      Taxation, Revenue and Utilization of


          Expenditures (TRUE) Commission

Marc Hassan, Chair

Vice Chair – Patti Anania
Secretary – Greg Radlinski

November 6, 2015
Honorable City Council Members

Suite 425, City Hall

117 W. Duval Street

Jacksonville FL  32202

Dear Council Members:

At its monthly meeting on Thursday, November 5th the TRUE Commission made the following recommendation regarding legislation pending before the City Council. 
2015-700 (appropriating $100,000 from council district bond funds for construction of a dog park in Riverside)
Motion: the TRUE Commission opposes passage of 2015-700 on the grounds that expenditure of a total of $250,000 (public and private funds) on construction of a new dog park is  not the highest priority for use of public funds when many existing parks have repair, maintenance and improvement needs that would be a better use of available funds – approved 7-2.
2015-704 (as currently amended, appropriating $49,332 to restore City Council members’ salaries to the Ordinance Code full formula level for 2015)

Motion: the TRUE Commission opposes passage of 2015-704 unless the bill is amended to make the effective date prospective to 2019 to take effect after the election of the next City Council – approved 8-2.
The TRUE Commission thanks you for your consideration of the Commission’s opinions on these important matters.  As always, the Commission stands ready to be of assistance in any way.  Please feel free to call on us at any time.





Sincerely,
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TRUE Commission


c/o Jeff Clements


Suite 425, City Hall


117 W. Duval Street


Jacksonville FL  32202
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